
 
From: Lynne Shepley  
Sent: July 4, 2011 12:45 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Interaction Reference #2011-0010534 RE: OEB Application #EB-2011-0118 
 
Dear Secretary to the Energy Board: 
  
Re:  Notice of Application and Written Hearing - EB-2011-0118 
  
Community Living Essex County is in receipt of Notice of Application and Written Hearing - EB-
2011-0118 dated June 22, 2011, regarding Hydro One Networks Inc. and are requesting observer 
status in regard to this matter. 
  
We have concerns regarding our approved Micro-FIT project for a Solar Photovoltaic installation 
for which we have a signed connection agreement with Hydro One.  This project is funded 
through a grant from the Renewable Energy Initiative program and time constraints have been 
imposed by the Province of Ontario's Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing.    A condition of 
funding is that our project must be completed, connected and operating before the program 
expires, March 31, 2012. 
  
Please forward information to Community Living Essex County regarding Application #EB-2011-
0118 to me.  My contact information is: 
  
Lynne Shepley, 

 
  

  
Please confirm that we have been assigned observer status. 
  
Thank you, and also thank you to Lindsay who was a great help when I called your office today. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Lynne Shepley 
  
  

Lynne Shepley 

 

 




